
Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Fwd: TASC recommendation on RFP 

Jonathan Freedman <jfreedman@natickma.org> Wed, Feb 10, 2021 at 5:48 PM
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Joan, if it is possible, please upload this email to Novus.

Jonathan Freedman
Chair, Natick Select Board

Please note that the Massachusetts Secretary of State considers e-mail to be a public record, and therefore subject to the Massachusetts Public Records Law (M.G.L. c. 66 § 10). 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Steve Levinsky <levinskytasc@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Feb 8, 2021 at 7:16 PM 
Subject: TASC recommendation on RFP 
To: Jonathan Freedman <jfreedman@natickma.org> 
Cc: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>, Dorothy Blondiet <DBlondiet@natickma.org>, Bryan Leblanc <bleblanc@natickma.org> 

Hi, 

At today’s Town Administrator Screening Committee meeting, we unanimously voted to recommend that the Select Board reject the single proposal that was submitted to the RFP for a search consultant.  

Our recommendation is - "Reject the submittal. The proposal was non-responsive in several areas. The proposer did not demonstrate sufficient responsibility in their proposal.”  Attached is our evaluation.   

We would like to thank Bryan Leblanc for his assistance. He was responsive, knowledgeable and a consumate professional. 

I will attend the Select Board meeting on Wednesday and would be happy to answer any questions. 

Thanks, 

Steve Levinsky 
Chair - Town Administrator Screening Committee 
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